

CORPORATE SERVICES DIRECTORATE

Tel 051 603 1315

Email: <u>koyanaz@senqu.gov.za</u>

19 Murray Street

Private Bag X03

Lady Grey 9755

"A Leading Rural Municipality with a viable and modern Economy"

PUBLIC NOTICE NO 158/2023

CLOSURE OF MUNICIPAL OFFICES FOR THE CHRISTMAS BREAK

Dear Senqu Community Members,

As 2023 draws to an end, we would like to take this opportunity and thank you for affording us an opportunity to be of service to you.

Kindly be informed that the Municipal offices will close at 12h00 on 22 December 2023 for the Christmas break and re-open on 02 January 2024. As of 27 December 2023 however, the Municipality will in some instances operate with skeleton staff as follows;

- Community Services Public Safety and Waste Management will be fully operational
- Technical Services Electricity will be fully operational. Kindly contact Mr Tobben (Tommy) on 076 775 8568 or 060 518 5944 or 074 587 6572 for all electricity related emergencies
- Budget and Treasury (Finance) Revenue Management will operate as follows;
 The cashiers' office will open from Wednesday 27 to Friday
 29 December in all three towns from 08h00 to 13h00

19 Murray Street | Lady Grey | 9755 | 051 603 1301 | info@senqu.gov.za





eNatis for licencing and registration will only open on 29 December from 08h00 to 15h00 in all three towns.

We would like to wish you and your families all the warmth this Holiday Season has to offer. To those of you who celebrate Christmas, have a Merry Christmas and may you all be blessed with prosperity, peace, joy and smiles in the year ahead. Happy Holidays, enjoy and be safe!

Yours sincerely

MR T A MAWONGA

"MUNICIPAL MANAGER